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GIRL SCOUTS VICTIMIZED 

WHILE SELLING COOKIES 

 

 
Surveillance footage available via YouTube: http://youtu.be/0S1YPyqsrYE 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a grand theft that 
occurred on February 9

th
 at approximately 7:55 P.M.  The incident took place 

outside of the Winn Dixie Supermarket located at 3260 Davie Boulevard in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale. 
  

While a group of Girl Scouts were selling cookies outside this establishment, two 
unknown suspects approached the girls and the adult supervising them.  When 
one suspect distracted the group, the other took a cell phone that was lying on 
their cookie sales table. 
 

Detectives recovered video surveillance of the suspects and were able to identify 
them from previous incidents in the area.    
 

Detectives determined that one of the juvenile suspects will not be charged at 
this time; therefore his identity is being withheld. 
 

The other suspect has been identified as Odne Delhomme, B/M, 7/15/98, a 
resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Delhomme was taken into custody and charged with one count of grand theft. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident should contact Detective Leann 
Swisher at 954-828-4007. 
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